



Welcome to our Spring Newsletter 2023 full of information and exciting news!

We hope that you had a great Christmas and New Year and are all getting ready for the new Summer season!

On behalf of the LTA South West we would like to thank all our volunteers from clubs and venues throughout the county, for all the hard work and time given to tennis in Cornwall. It is very much appreciated •

We have just completed the Indoor County Closed at the Heron. Many congratulations to our winners: Ladies singles Sofia Hrytsenko, Ladies doubles Emily Wicks and Clare Hudson. Mens singles Jake Horton, Mens doubles Will Stirling and Matthew Upton.

And we would like to wish our Under 18 Boys and Girls ALL THE BEST in the upcoming LTA National U18 County Cup! Travelling all the way to Liverpool and Ellesmere respectively! Remember the Cornish flag!!

The LTA has recommended the following link for all coaches, parents and players with **FAQ's and info** for everyone involved in Cornish tennis in whatever shape or form:

https://www.facebook.com/groups/517145319449375/

AGM ROUNDUP

It was great to see so many club reps, players and coaches at the recent AGM held at St Agnes. Lots of info, sharing best practice with delicious refreshments, and celebrating so many Cornish successes locally, nationally and internationally







FYI TOURNAMENTS

Please find below the link to all our tournaments this year in Cornwall

https://www.tennis-cornwall.co.uk/tournaments-1

Also exciting news is that Heron will again host the ITF MT100 – great opportunity for all players and spectators – details below

https://www.itftennis.com/en/tournament/mt100-newquay/gbr/2023/ss100-qbr-02a-2023/fact-sheet/



`CALL TO ARMS'

Mike Thomas, Tennis Cornwall Chair leading the way at Seniors events across the country. If you are interested in playing Seniors tennis for Cornwall at any of the following age groups: Mens 35,50,60,70, and Ladies 35,40,50,55,60, please contact Robin Pursall robinpursall@me.com for info





INTERESTED IN A FIRST AID COURSE?

HERON TENNIS CENTRE SUNDAY 23RD APRIL

EVERYONE WELCOME

https://www.lta.org.uk/roles-and-venues/coaches/development/courses/

Safeguarding

Please contact Rachel Smith with any safeguarding questions or queries:

safeguardingcornwall@gmail.com

REMEMBER YOU CAN ALWAYS CONTACT ANY OF THE COMMITTEE WITH QUESTIONS, INFO, PHOTOS ETC. We would love to hear from you!

Chair: Mike Thomas chairtenniscornwall@gmail.com

Vice Chair, Safeguarding Officer and Social Media: Rachel Smith

chrisandrachelsmith@sky.com

Competitions Coordinator: Sue Eames sue.eames@bramble.org.uk

Fundraising and Sponsorship: Hilary Webster

hilary.webster@sunnybanks.co.uk

Cornwall Seniors Teams: Robin Pursall

robinpursall@me.com

County Secretary: Tracey Moses traceymoses@yahoo.co.uk

Clubs Liaison Coordinator: Sallyann Homer

sallyann98@hotmail.com